
 

                                                                        

CCSO investigating Gun Club Road shooting 

involving juvenile 
2024-004361 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Wednesday, April 10, 2024 

 

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Deputies of the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office are 

investigating a shooting that occurred on the afternoon of Tuesday, April 9, 2024.  

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded shortly after 1 p.m. to a home in the 1800 

block of Gun Club Road in Charleston where they found one juvenile with two gunshot wounds 

to the legs. The juvenile was taken to Roper Saint Francis Hospital by a family member. The 

juvenile’s injuries are non-life threatening. 

 

There is no known danger to the community. This incident is under investigation. 

 

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is requesting that homeowners near the intersection of 

Gun Club Road and Dogwood Road check their security footage, as well as any drivers who 

were in the area who may have recording devices on their vehicles. They are asked to check for 

any suspicious activity around 1 p.m. Tuesday, April 9, 2024.  

 

Anyone with information can contact Detective Parker Marcy at PMarcy@charlestoncounty.org 

or call the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office at 843-202-1700.  


